
 
 

3’S NEWSLETTER 

JULY 2024 
Parents,  

The kids have enjoyed doing water play! Our last water play will be July 31st, water 

play items will be sent home after.  

This month our themes are camping and insects! We will do activities that involve 

summer fun in the outdoors!  

Important reminders: 

• Please make sure your child has at least 2 extra outfits in case of an 

accident 

• Snack money is $2.50 (each month) if you aren’t sure if you are caught up 

please ask us! ☺ 

• Our classroom needs supplies such as playdough and tissues if you are 

able to donate 

• Breakfast ends at 8:15 am 

• AALC is closed Thursday July 4th, 2021 for Independence Day. Have a 

safe and happy holiday! 

Thank you,  

Mrs. Bria 

Ms. Alyson 



 


